
 
Council on America’s Military Past 

Membership and Renewal 
Each of CAMP’s publications are distributed three times per year: Journal of America’s Military Past (March, July, 
November), Heliogram newsletter (January, May, September), and electronic-only The Persistent Preservationist 
(April, August, December). CAMP’s Directors send digitally a CAMP News Roundup in February, June, October. 

Please join or renew online at www.campjamp.org or mail this form and your payment to the 
Membership Coordinator (address at bottom of form). Include your contact info below so we can 
be sure our membership records are current. 

Effective November 2017 the Journal of America’s Military Past and the Headquarters Heliogram are distributed 
digitally. Depending on your membership category, hard copies are available for no extra charge or for an 
additional $10/year. Be sure to mark your preference below. 

My payment of $____________ for _____ year(s) at the membership category indicated below is enclosed. 
(Be sure to include $10/year for hard copies if you are joining or renewing for more than one year at a 
membership level that requires this additional amount.) 

□ This is a Gift Membership from _________________________. The Membership Coordinator will 
inform the recipient. The information below is about the recipient. 

NAME (include military rank, if appropriate)* 
 

INSTITUTION** 
 

STREET ADDRESS* 
 

CITY/STATE/ZIP+4* 
 

PHONE NUMBER* 
 

E-MAIL ADDRESS* 
 

*Required       **Required for Institutional members 
MEMBERSHIP CATEGORY 

 
PAYMENT 

☐   CHECK                                              ☐   MONEY ORDER ☐   CREDIT CARD     

NAME ON CREDIT CARD: ☐DISCOVER ☐MASTERCARD ☐VISA 
                                                                                                                             CVC/ 
CARD NUMBER:                                                                                         SECURITY CODE:                   EXP. DATE: 

SIGNATURE (required for credit card):       

MAIL TO:  CAMP Membership Coordinator, Donald Hall, 2736 Linden Lane, Silver Spring MD 20910-1209 


